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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
REQUEST FOR CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT 

 

Please take notice that the Plan Commission of the Town of Springfield will 

conduct a public hearing On Monday, November 14, 2022 @ 6:30 p.m. at the 

Springfield Town Hall the Town Plan Commission will hear requests for the 

following CUP: 

Parcel No. 0808-042-9510-0 

6318 Lodi-Springfield Rd., Dane, WI  53529 

Applicant is requesting to replace existing accessory buildings with one larger 
accessory building that’s footprint is larger than the current house’s footprint. 

 
This public hearing is an opportunity to attend the meeting, learn more about the 
proposal and voice your support or any concerns you may have regarding this 
request. 
 
Questions and requests to view related materials can be directed to the 
Springfield Zoning Administrator at (608) 697-8001 or by email at 
kanderson@generalengineering.net.  All interested parties and any objections to 
these requests being granted will be heard at the Public Hearing.  
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